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Re:  City of Rochester Hills Master Plan – Planning Commission Study Session 07/16/2024 

 

 

Good afternoon, Planning Commission Members: 

 

Included in the Study Session packet is the same slide deck, prepared by Giffels Webster for last month’s 

study session meeting.  In light of our limited conversation regarding the master plan at our June study session 

meeting, we will be continuing our conversation regarding each of the three (3) scenario plans described in the 

slide deck; which is preferred, which is not, what development ideas you have to help accomplish the preferred 

option, etc.  Again, the intent of this exercise is to develop the vision of what you truly want to see as the future 

of the City, given the different filters that are outlined in the information provided.   

 

So please (re)review the slide deck information included and come ready to continue to discuss the scenarios 

on Tuesday night.   

 

If you have any questions ahead of the meeting please let us know.  
 


